
 
The Weber County Planning Division has received a request for an appeal to the Board of Adjustment regarding an 



administrative decision, made by the Planning Division, to revoke a previously issued Land Use Permit 
(LUP#64-2011) for parcel #22-010-0001, located at approximately 3788 E & 4100 N Street. The Land Use Permit in 
question was originally issued for a proposed elk (meat) cutting building in June of 2011. 

You are hereby notified and invited to attend a meeting regarding this appeal request to the Weber County Board of 
Adjustment which will be held in the Weber County Commission Chambers (l st floor, Weber Center [2380 
Washington Blvd, Ogden Utah]) on Thursday, January 26, 2012 at 4:30 pm. 

Meeting date and time is subject to change. Please call to confirn the meeting time and schedule at 801-399-8791. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Mendoza, Planner 801-399-8769 smend0za@co.weber.ut.us 


